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In the previous IPA Health Bulletin (August 2015) we discussed the discernible positive
differences in household behaviors and child health in districts where the Community Health
Assistants were recruited using career incentives (“Career CHAs”) in comparison with those
recruited using community incentives (“Control CHAs”). Over the past months IPA has been
meeting with government stakeholders - including the MOH HR Technical Working Group -
and presenting what these results mean for the cost-benefit of providing career incentives for
the CHAs. Here is a brief summary of that presentation.
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https://poverty-action.org/sites/default/files/publications/IPAZ%20Health%20Bulletin%20-%20vol%204.pdf

